
1 January 2016  

 

Dear BSE colleagues, students and friends,  

Happy New Year! I send my best wishes to all of you who are celebrating the start of a 

wonderful year. 

2016 will surely bring us the opportunity of more success. As we enter 2016 and look forward to 

the year ahead, I would like to acknowledge and appreciate all the efforts made by BSE staff, 

alumni and students in 2015. 

The prosperous New Year has reached us along with new objectives, new challenges and 

changes. I thank all academic staff for their valuable contribution to applied research and quality 

teaching as well as other colleagues for their assistance either in administrative or technical 

aspect throughout 2015. As we are mindful that none of our goals can be accomplished without 

your assistance, we ask for your continuing support and cooperation in 2016.  

Every end is just a new beginning. I hope all BSE students keep your spirits and determination 

unshaken in your study life. With courage, faith and efforts you shall conquer everything you 

desire. 

Let’s give a warm welcome to the year that kicks off a new mission, enjoy this year with new 

hopes and make the most of this year to achieve success in all your endeavors. Wish you happy 

New Year from the bottom of my heart. 

 

Best wishes,  

W.K. Chow  

Head of Department 


